Notice of Regular Meeting
of the Gonzales Central Appraisal District Board of Directors

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting for the 3™ Thursday, November 21, 2024 has been
cancelled for the Board of Directors of the Gonzales Central Appraisal District. Next meeting will be held on

December 19, 2024.
Johf/H. Liford, Chief A&mﬁsmT
A¥authorized on behalf of Josh Gray, Secretary,
Board of Directors

STATE OF TEXAS

COUNTY OF GONZALES

This notice was filed with the County Clerk of Gonzales County, Texas for publishing according to law by posting a
duplicate original hereof on a bulletin board convenient to the public in the Gonzales County Courthouse, on the
bulletin board in the Gonzales Central Appraisal District office, 301 St Joseph Street, Suite A, Gonzales, Texas and on
the Gonzales Central Appraisal District website.
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